
Dear Board of Supervisors: 

 

I am writing in support of CASE#: R_2019-0009 to allow the properties to be rezone for commercial 

cannabis.  We need to encourage small farmers that are willing to enter the legal program.  Farms like 

these will help neighborhoods and communities to prosper. 

 

Please allow these parcels to enter into the program. 

 

Sincerely 

Lynn Zachreson  

Covelo 


